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It is hard to believe that the year is just about over. It has been a real privilege for me 
the serve as the president of the Utah Association of Financial Aid Administrators. 
When you accept an assignment like this, it has been my experience that you always 
gain more than you give. 

I would like to thank the UASFAA Board for their support and hard work. It makes the 
job of President much easier when you work with a board that always does what they 
say they will do and who are willing to take on assignments as needed. 

This year we have met some of our goals and there are still some that we are working on. The UASFAA 
web site is one that we can be proud of. I know how much time and effort Peggy Leavitt has put into that 
assignment and I certainly appreciate it. The UASFAA Board reviewed and updated the UASFAA 
Constitution and By Laws. We looked at our committee structure and have made adjustments as needed. 
The UASFAA listserve is almost completed. It will give us a better method to communicate with each 
other. 

Again, thank you for your help and support. We can look forward to a great year next year with Kent 
Larsen as President. 

 


